
 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2011 October 31 
 
FROM: DIRECTOR FINANCE FILE:  126-09/11 
 
SUBJECT: MARINE WAY AND NORTH FRASER WAY NOISE BARR IER FENCE 
 
PURPOSE: To obtain approval to award a contract for the Marine Way and North Fraser 

Way Noise Barrier Fence. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

1. THAT  a contract be awarded to the lowest bidder Pacific Fence-Crete Ltd. for a 
total cost of $263,781.28 including HST in the amount of $28,262.28. Final 
payment will be based on actual quantities and unit prices tendered. 

 
REPORT 

 
Six proposals for this contract ranging from $263,781.28 to $711,442.00 were received by the 
closing time of 3:00 p.m., Friday, 2011 October 21. 
   
The lowest proponent Pacific Fence-Crete Ltd. has been manufacturing and installing sound 
barrier fences since 1990 and recently completed work for the City of Surrey and the 
Corporation of Delta.  The contractor is proposing to use Wood Hybrid materials that meets the 
City’s requirements for a noise barrier fence.  The lowest proponent’s price is competitive and 
reflective of the current market conditions; it is therefore recommended that the above noted 
contract be awarded to the lowest proponent, Pacific Fence-Crete Ltd. 
 
Bylaw funding for this project (ERA.0003) was previously approved by Council.  These 
expenditures are included in the Major Road component of the 2011 Annual Financial Plan. 
 
  
 
Denise Jorgenson 
DIRECTOR FINANCE 
 
cc.  Director Engineering 
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